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MCCSD Board Declares a No Water Shortage Condition 

On April 19, 2023, at the Mendocino City Community Services District’s regular monthly meeting, the 

Board of Directors declared a No Water Shortage condition exists within the MCCSD boundaries 

following above normal rainfall and the Water Shortage Contingency Plan.  

The rain year is from October 1st to September 30th, and average annual precipitation is 39.72 inches.  As 

of March 31, 2023 the District measured 37.76 inches of precipitation since the start of the 2022-23 rain 

year, which is 95% of average total annual rainfall.  

An additional 2-3 inches of rain was recorded between April and early May.  During an average rain year, 

5.7 inches of rain occurs from April 1st to September 30th.  As of May 9, 2023 the District has recorded 

102% of average annual rainfall.  

 

 
 

 


